
Dear Friends and Patients, 

Many of you may well have already heard through the grapevine that I am retiring from the Orchard Part-

nership in December. 

This has not been a decision that I have taken lightly. I feel honoured to have worked within a practice 

which firmly believes in personalised care for all our patients and despite recent significant challenges 

the whole team work really hard to continue to provide this. 

It is very scary to think how quickly 23 years at Old Orchard Surgery has gone. I began as a GP Retainer 

shortly after having my twins and then became a partner 2 years later. To think we used paper notes 

and wrote many of our prescriptions by hand then!!! 

With both Dr Harriet Meader and I moving on, there will be some changes, but Dr James Banfield and Dr 

Ali Corke will hold the fort brilliantly I am sure. We have a wonderful group of GPs, practice nurses, re-

ception and administration staff who will all continue to strive to make sure the practice provides a high 

quality and personalised service. There will be two new experienced doctors joining us very shortly . 

It has been a privilege to have been a GP, particularly here in Wilton. I feel honoured to have been given a 

snapshot into many of your lives and hope that you feel I have done my best to support you  over the 

years.  I will hold many memories (funny, happy and sad) of my time with you, and my working col-

leagues very dear. 

Thank you everyone for all the support you have given me. 

Dr Lynne Macready 
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Dr Macready is retiring in December and 

would like to pass on this message to all the 

patients and team she has helped care for 

and work alongside, over the last 23 years. 

The Orchard Partnership team will miss her 

very much and wish her a very enjoyable 

retirement! She will be very missed! 


